
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE WINSTON-SALEM CITY COUNCIL 
VIRTUAL 
May 6, 2022 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

Mayor Joines called the Special Meeting of the Winston-Salem City Council to order at 

11:30 a.m. and stated all Council Members are participating virtually. For virtual meetings, 

Council Members will be muted until asked to be heard. If there is a vote, it will be necessary 

to conduct a roll call vote. A Council Member will be recognized, raise their hand and state 

their vote.  

ROLL CALL 

Present: Council Member John C. Larson, Council Member Robert C. Clark, Council Member Kevin 

Mundy, Council Member Annette Scippio, Mayor Allen Joines, Mayor Pro Tempore Denise 

D. Adams, Council Member James Taylor Jr., Council Member Jeff MacIntosh, and Council 

Member Barbara Hanes Burke 

1. Discussion of the City's Legislative Priorities for 2022 with the Forsyth County Legislative 

Delegation. 

Mayor Joines thanked the Forsyth County Delegates for participating in the virtual meeting.   

Those attending were: 

Senator Joyce Krawiec 

Senator Paul Lowe 

Representative. Evelyn Terry 

Representative Amber Baker 

Representative Jeff Zenger 

 

In response to Senator Lowe, Angela Carmon, City Attorney, provided information regarding 

the City's Affordable Housing timeline.  

In response to Representative Baker, Mayor Joines explained how the City defines affordable 

housing.  

Attorney Carmon provided information regarding the timeline for developers to complete 

projects.  

Attorney Carmon reviewed and explained the City of Winston-Salem's Local Legislative 

Issues.  

After a thorough discussion of the legislative issues, Mayor Joines thanked the Delegation for 

their time and consideration of this legislative package.  

ADJOURNMENT 

There being no further business to come before the City Council, the meeting adjourned at 

12:12 p.m.  

 


